
Are you aware of a pupil being looked 
after by someone who isn’t their parent?

This could be private fostering and teaching 
professionals have a responsibility to notify the Trust of 
any such arrangements.

Private fostering is when a child is living with someone other 
than a close relative for more than 28 consecutive days. This is for 
all children up to the age of 16, or 18 if they have a disability.

Find out more by contacting
Slough Children’s Services Trust.
www.scstrust.co.uk/privatefostering


